Wednesday, April 10, 2024 at 10:45:52 Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: Reappointment

Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 at 8:59:34 PM Pacific Daylight Time
From: Carole Piffero
To: De La Paz, Julianna

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. |

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of Monterey County,

It is my desire to be reappointed as a board member for the Gonzales Cemetery District for a term of 4
years. As a Board, we have accomplished a lot these past two and a half years that I have been a
member. But, we still have a lot more business to take care of.

We all get along very well and I am proud to serve with my 4 other board members. Thank you for
allowing me to continue to serve my hometown of Gonzales.

Sincerely,
Carole Piffero

Board Member
Gonzales Cemetery District

Sent from my iPhone
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